
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Council President Schutt and Members of Council 

FROM:  Mayor Brenda T. Bodnar 

DATE:  September 6, 2024 

RE:  Change to Wage Ordinance to Provide Compensation to Civil Service Commission Members 

 

The members of the Civil Service Commission recently inquired about receiving compensation for their meetings, similar 
to the compensation paid to members of P&Z, BZA and ARB. I am inclined to do so as demands on the Civil Service 
Commission have increased over the past several years and the current Commission members have taken an active role 
in proctoring the required Civil Service tests. 
 
Compensation for Boards and Commissions is authorized in Section 153.19 of the Wage Ordinance. Attached is a copy of 
that section showing the addition proposed. I look forward to speaking with Council about this matter and, if there are 
no objections, I propose that the Wage Ordinance (Chapter 153) be amended and approved at the regular meeting of 
Council on September 23, 2024. 
 
 
cc: Mayor Brenda T. Bodnar 
 Department Heads 
 Council Clerk  
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